
Here's the Scoop From the Board:

We would like to thank all the families of HCE who helped make the 
virtual Basket Bash a big success. Congratulations to all the winners! 


The March PTO meeting is quickly approaching. We will have two open 
board positions, Vice President and Secretary. If you are interested in 
either position, please email the the PTO at hcepto@whitnall.com. 


Kick off for Knowledge-A-Thon is March 31st. This is an exciting 
fundraising event for our kids to show how much they have learned this 
year. More information will be shared as the event date gets closer. We 
have a new vendor for spirit wear, H5G Brands. We just closed an order 
that will be delivered the beginning of March. Spirit Wear will be available 
to order once a month.  

http://hce.whitnallschools.com then click on Families >PTO      hcepto@whitnall.com              Hales Corners Elementary PTO	

   

March 15th! 
Join us at 6:30pm 
for the Principal 
Chat then stay for 
the PTO meeting 
at 7pm in the 
collaboration 
space.  Watch for 
the google link.


Let’s See the 
HCE/Whitnall 
Pride March 
18th by wearing 
your HCE, Whitnall, 
or blue and gold 
gear!


AmazonSmile 

Remember when 
shopping Amazon, use 
AmazonSmile, and a 
portion of your sale 
will support the PTO.  

NO SCHOOL

Half Day on March 11th 

(No K4)


Spring Break is March 
21st-25th


 KWIK TRIP CARWASH 
FUNDRAISER


March 3rd-17th


Details to come! 
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SHOP WITH SCRIP

  www.shopwithscrip.com


Use code: 
A265B7ED766L6 
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